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     NEWS 
Shakopee Seniors:  Practice time in Shakopee will now be 4:00pm-6:00pm 
Monday through Fridays until the high school boys season begins after 
Thanksgiving. 

If you have not signed up for your worker positions this week for our Tuesday 
Senior Meet or Saturday’s All Ages Meet please do so ASAP. 

This is our last week in Bloomington due to the COVID shut down of all the 
school facilities in Bloomington.  Our last practice in Bloomington is this Friday.  
Bloomington swimmers, if you have not e-mailed Jeff about your intentions the 
rest of the way this season pleae do so ASAP 

Some good RACING NEWS!!  Our own Hans Hover just completed swimming this 
past weekend at the U.S. Open Championships in Des Moines, Iowa.  He swam 
the 100 Butterfly and dropped over a second and a half from his best time and 
missed the U.S. Olympic Trials time standard by only 8 tenths of a second!!  
Great swim Hans.  He has 5 months to get that other 8 tenths!! 

 

MEET SIGN UPS OUT 
- The NEP/BAC Dual Swim Meet on Saturday December 

5th in New Prague will be out by Thursday this week 

MEET SIGN UPS DUE 
- None 

 
 
 
 
 

SWIMMERS OF THE MEET 
 ALL of our swimmers deserve this for abiding by our  
 COVID protocol!! 

UPDATES 

- No Saturday practice for AG/J 
& SEN this week 

- No Tuesday practice at either 
site 

 
 
 

 

REMINDERS 

Last week in Bloomington!!  Hopefully 
we will be back by January in 
Bloomington.  All are welcome in 
Shakopee!! 

 


